Rees, Gail

From: Susan Toner (Public Health Wales) <Susan.Toner@wales.nhs.uk>

Sent: 21 December 2017 15:28

To: Planning; vrobinson@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

Cc: Rennie, Steven; EA to Exec Dir Planning (Cardiff and Vale UHB - Corporate
Management)

Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation2017/01080/FULBarry Port Biomass Plant,

David Davies Road, Barry

Thank you for inviting me to comment on the application.

Commenting on applications is the responsibility of the Executive Director of Planning of the Cardiff & Vale
University Health Board and | would be grateful if correspondence could be sent to the address below in the first
instance:-

Abigail Harris

Executive Director of Strategic Planning Cardiff and Vale University Health Board Cardiff and Vale University Health
Board Executive Headquarters University Hospital of Wales Heath Park Cardiff

CF14 4XW

Telephone: 029 2074 3884
E-mail: abigail.harris@wales.nhs.uk

My role is to provide advice as opposed to instigating the response.
Thank you

Sue

Susan Toner

Prif Arbenigwr Hyrwyddiad lechyd, lechyd Cyhoeddus Cymru, Tim lechyd Cyhoeddus Caerdydd a'r Fro, 1st Floor,
Global Link, Dunleavy Drive, Cardiff, CF11 OSN

Principal Health Promotion Specialist, Public Health Wales, Cardiff & Vale Public Health Team, 1st Floor, Global Link,
Dunleavy Drive, Cardiff, CF11 OSN

Ffon/Tel: 02921 832145 WHTN 32145

Ffacs/Fax: 02921 832117

Ebost/Email: Susan.toner@wales.nhs.uk

Rhyngrwyd/Internet: www.publichealthwales.org/www.iechydcyhoedduscymru.wales.nhs.uk
Mewnrwyd/Intranet: nww.publichealthwales.wales.nhs.uk

Twitter: @lechydCyhoeddus / @PublicHealthwW
Facebook: lechyd Cyhoeddus Cymru / Public Health Wales

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu'r Saesneg We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English



From: Vale of Glamorgan Council Development Services [mailto:Planning@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk]

Sent: 15 December 2017 13:45

To: Susan Toner (Public Health Wales)

Subject: Planning Application Consultation2017/01080/FULBarry Port Biomass Plant, David Davies Road, Barry

Please find attached a letter regarding a planning application submitted to the Vale of Glamorgan Council. If thisis a
consultation letter, please respond to this consultation through the link provided in the attached letter. Please note
that your comments may be made available online for interested persons to view.



